CARDINAL"'S RESIDENCE
2101 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSZTTS 62138

CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFiC

December 11, 1990

Reverend Paul B. Shanley

St. Arzme Church

6885 Del Rosa Avenue

San Bernardino, California 92404-5699

Dear Father Shanley:

I learzed from Father MeCormack that you cortiape Dot to feel well ana
that you have alse been experiencing a malaise. I am sorry to hear that your
health has not improved ang My Prayer is that you will experience hettar )
bealth over the pext few months, :

I am pleased to extend your sick leave for another twelve months, My

Prayer is that this will Provide ycu the time ang OPPortunity to grow in
Strength. -

Iz my conversations with Father McCormack about this matter, I asked hinm

to keep iz touch with You during this tina. I alse ézcourage you to do the -
same with him.

I£ I can be of belp ia a particula- way during this time, Paul, please do
zot hesitate to cozntact me.

With warm persorpal regards, I am

Sincerely yours in Coriss,

Arckbiskop 'of Becston

RCAB 00668



